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REPORT BY:  INTERIM MANAGING DIRECTOR OF 
PROVIDER SERVICES 

CLASSIFICATION: Open  

Wards Affected 

County-wide. 

Purpose 

To consider the Herefordshire Service Integration Programme. 

Recommendation  

THAT the outline of the Service Integration Programme and the details of the 
engagement programme be noted, subject to any comments the Committee wishes to 
make. 

Introduction and Background 

1 The Committee considered a report on progress on the Provider Services integration 
project, now the Herefordshire Service Integration Programme, on 1 March 2010 
when it was invited to comment as part of the pre-consultation process. 

 
2. The Committee welcomed and supported the work undertaken to date on the 

integration of provider services.  It also requested that mindful of the significance of 
the proposed change it was requested that the Committee be kept fully informed of 
progress in addition to being  formally consulted; and emphasised the importance of 
ensuring services were tailored to localities.  

 
3. A report on the programme and the engagement process is attached. 

 

Background Papers 

• None identified. 

 


